
PORTAGE COMMUNITY SCHOOLS 

Committed to the growth of ALL: Students, Families, Community 
 

February 17, 2025 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF A POSSIBILITY OF A QUORUM OF THE BOARD 
 
 
 
 NOTICE a quorum of the School Board may or may not be present during a board 
social gathering on Monday, February 24, 2025 at Neil’s Wine House, 235 W. Pleasant St., 
Portage, WI 53901 The gathering will begin at 5:30 p.m. No board action will be taken. 
 
 
        
 
       Joshua Sween 

District Administrator 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Portage Community School District will be a premier learning community that builds authentic 

relationships with students, families and the community. We will cultivate globally minded, resilient 

and courageous students who are ready to excel in higher learning, career and life. 


